
Hello, Ms. Freeman,  
I am asking the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources to support HB 2469. 
Local farmers need to have the ability to meet the diverse agricultural issues at their community 
level. Our communities need to be able to create GE-free zones to protect family farmers and 
specialty non-GMO crops. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Ruth Johnson 
1893 Saginaw St., S. 
Salem, OR 97302 
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